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W/C Monday 14th October 2024 
 

Parents Evening 
Please be advised that your appointment slips will be coming home with your child this afternoon. Thank 
you. 

Scholastic Book Fair: 

Come and celebrate reading at our Scholastic Book Fair, which will arrive in school during the first week 
after half term. 

WHEN: Tuesday 5th November – Monday 11th November 

WHERE: School Hall 3.35 – 4.00pm. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, 
there’s sure to be a book for everyone. They’re a great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. Don’t 
forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school. 

Please note – all payments are now by credit or debit card and a QR code will be available for you to use at 
the fair. We are very sorry but we are unable to accept any cash payments. 

Book Fair volunteers - We are looking for any Year 5 or 6 children who would like to help run the fair on 
one or more evenings and there will be a sign-up list available in KS2. 

Book Fair competition – your child will have the opportunity to win a book voucher to spend at the fair by 
entering our colouring competition. They will need to collect a bunting template from Miss Sawkins if they 
wish to participate. These will be available before and after school next week. 

Christmas Tree Appeal 
Our previous supplier is unable to assist this year, therefore……..Does anyone in our school community 
have a contact who might be able to help source a lovely (real) Christmas tree at a very generously 
discounted price, for our School Hall? Please contact the School Office if you think you can help. Thank 
you. 

Christmas Card Project  
Reminder: Could all children who wish to take part please send their designs back to school by Monday 
14th October at 12 noon. This is a strict deadline as designs will be posted out that night. 
Finally, orders and payments will be taken and Christmas cards will be delivered back to parents/carers by 
the end of November. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. A 
limited number of spare templates are available at the school office. Thank you. 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Harvest Festival Donations  
Thank you so much for your donations over the last couple of weeks. As always, we are most grateful for 
the generosity of our families. 
 
Badminton Club – Years 4, 5 & 6 
Calling all budding badminton players! There are at least 5 places available at the weekly club held here in 
the school hall on a Thursday at 5:30pm. If your child is interested, please contact Carol Hastie on 07860 
117905 or email carol-kay@hotmail.com for more information. Thank you. 
 
School Photographs 
Proofs of your child’s photographs (& those with siblings) will be sent home this week. This will be followed 
by an email containing the link and instructions needed on how to place your order with Tempest 
Photography. Thank you. 

 
 
 

Please remember to register your child’s lunch choice for the forthcoming week (including packed 
lunch). Hot school meal offerings can be found at the following link: 

 

School lunches | Walkington Primary School (walkingtonschool.org) 

mailto:carol-kay@hotmail.com
https://walkingtonschool.org/school-meals/

